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         Monday 29th January 2024 

                                                              Year 5 History Trip to Cheshunt Station 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 
As part of our History learning, we are excited to say that our year 5 children will be going on a historical enquiry 
trip to Cheshunt train station, on Monday 12th February 2024. 
 
We will be walking from school to the station, completing some activities relating to our curriculum work to 
improve our understanding of how Cheshunt railway has developed over the years (annotating sketches/taking 
images etc). It is important to note that this trip will take place during the school day and will not affect school 
drop off or pick up times. The children will also have lunch at school as they normally would. 
 
The day may be cold and/or wet, so please ensure your child comes to school in PE uniform (jogging bottoms/ 
thick leggings- not shorts), with a warm waterproof coat and hood (or hat and gloves if required). It may be 
muddy, so old trainers or wellies are essential, these should be brought to school in a labelled bag. Your child will 
eat their snack as usual (if they bring one). 
 
As this is a local trip, you do not need to give us further consent as you have already consented to local trips on 

Arbor. It is important to note that the children will be walking in pairs along the road wearing hi- vis jackets. If 

you would NOT like your child to participate, or you have any additional questions, please contact your class 

teacher on the class email. 

 
aspen@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk 

cedar@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk 

elder@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 5 team 
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